
From: Macpherson, Andrew  

Sent: 15 February 2021 12:46 

To: Arnone, Riccardo 

Subject: 19 Woodchurch Road, NW6 

 

Dear Riccardo 

 

Can you please advise whether a yew tree with an approximate height of 8m in the rear 

garden of flat 2, 19 Woodchurch Road needs planning permission to have a crown reduction 

of approximately 30% 

 

Regards  

 

 

Andrew Macpherson  BSc (Hons) ICIOB 
Major Repairs Manager 
Property Management 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure 
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or 
email. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  
 


